
www.st-marys-truro.cornwall.sch.uk 

Dear Families,  

We are delighted to announce that our new school website is now live and ready for visitors!  

We have been working on the site and its content for a few months, ensuring that it caters for everyone. We’re sure 

you’ll agree that it’s a fresh new look and hope that you will be able to find all that you need easily.  

Although the new site is already packed with information, we will be regularly updating the pages and uploading new 

content over the coming weeks and months. With this in mind, we would really appreciate your feedback about the 

new site, because your views will help us to make this resource as useful as possible to you and your families.  

 

You will find translation options, as well as a 

search feature. 

 

A wider range of homepage tabs will make 

finding what you need much quicker.  

 

Our fun and informative video showcases all 

that we love about our school.  

 

 

 

 

The scrolling ‘newsflash’ will keep you up to 

date and inform you of any key messages. 

 

You’ll be able to access our most recent 

newsletters, as well as class pages from this 

‘quicklinks’ area. 

 

See our Facebook feed and access the page at the click of a 

button. 

 

The calendar keeps you informed of upcoming events. 

 

 

Our collection of badges shares with you some of our awards, 

as well as schemes that we’re involved in.  

 

http://www.st-marys-truro.cornwall.sch.uk/


 

On each class page, you’ll also find a 

link to a class blog which will share a 

timeline of the exciting learning that 

takes place in your child’s class.  

(Please note that teachers will ensure that 

any children without permission to appear 

on the website are not included in their 

images. We have also ensured that our 

blog settings mean that the blogs cannot 

be found via Google and are therefore only 

able to be found through our website.) 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to browse this flyer. In order to ensure that we can make the website as useful for you 

as possible, we would really appreciate it if you could share some feedback with us. Just drop the form below back to 

the office and your name will be entered into a prize draw to win a £20 Waterstones Voucher! (Winners to be 

announced Friday 9th February 2018).  

Many thanks for your support,  

 

Mrs Read 

Computing Coordinator 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

St Mary’s CofE School - New Website Feedback Form 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………. 

Do you feel that the new website will meet your needs as a parent? (Please circle) YES/NO 

comments:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

What do you feel is most successful? …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Is there anything else you feel would be a useful feature? ………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Any other feedback? …………………………………………………….……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

  

Our new class pages 

(found within the 

‘children’ tab), provide 

you with a range of useful 

documents such as 

homework and 

timetables. 


